August 1, 2013
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the 2013-2014 school year! I look forward to working with your child throughout this year. 

As an English honors students, it is my expectation that all students take responsibility for his/her academic achievement. Students should keep up to date with their progress in class; however, at times, I realize that parents may need to step-in at home. It is my goal this year that all parents have a clear understanding of what’s happening in English class. 

Please know that I do not accept late work from honors level students. This class is intended to prepare students for college, and a major part of that is teaching responsibility and time management. With that said, I also want students to learn the most in my class, so if a student needs to re-do an assignment, we will make arrangements for that to happen. 

One way for you to keep up with what we are doing in class each day is through my class website. The link below will allow you to access the site and see the daily agenda. The site will also house all handouts and PowerPoints. 

http://mrsstansburyfchs.weebly.com/

Please visit this site frequently. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I also use Remind101 to contact students. This application allows me to send reminders via text messaging. However, students cannot reply to the text. If you would like to receive these reminders as well (typically for homework, writing assignments, and quizzes), please follow the directions below. 

For English 11H: Text the message @fceng11h to 504-684-7008

For English 12H: Text the message @fceng12h to 504-684-7008

Also, feel free to contact me via email at tstansbury@nafcs.k12.in.us at any point this school year. 

Please sign the sheet below acknowledging that you have read this letter AND the class syllabus. I look forward to meeting you at Open House. 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Stansbury 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the attached information regarding the use of student-teacher contact through text messaging, and I have reviewed the class syllabus with my child. 

___________________________                                     _________________________
Parent Signature                                                                   Date
___________________________
Student Name 
